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/ Dawn Paton

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 17 April 2012 08:49

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2012/0200/FL at Egton Parish Council, The Thatched Cottage,

Underhill, Glaisdale, Whitby, Y021 2pj - Case Officer Mr P Jones
Egton Parish Council feel that the new vehicular parking area to the front of the property
may cause parking problems with the neighbouring cottages.

Comments made by Mrs P Groark of Egton Parish Council, The Thatched Cottage, Underhill,
Glaisdale, Whitby, Yo2l1 2pi
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